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I am CJ Galbraith, at 232 Gus Moore Road, Penobscot; my email address is 
cjg3502@gmail.com and my comments are RE Support of LD531.
     At a time when our federal government is pulling back resources previously 
earmarked for our state, our state government faces the enormous challenge of 
picking up the shortfall.  In this environment, it is more imperative than ever for 
Maine residents to become more involved in working on behalf of our values - 
especially on the local level.
     Other citizens have thoroughly addressed the value of the Toddy 
Pond/Alamoosook dams to our local community.  To their comments I add that 
passing LD531 gives the local communities the opportunity to find a solution to this 
important problem in the very heart of where we call home.  I STRONGLY urge your
passing of LD531.


